
Dear Commissioners, 

  

Please do not make any changes to Pacific Beach. The Chop and Slice for Pacific 

Beach into 2 parts would not be good for our beautiful community. We value Pacific 

Beach as it is. It is working fine and It is a thriving community, is doing well. We 

have a lot of good people looking out for Pacific Beach. Please leave it as is. 

Thank You, 

Laurice Tomlinson, a Pacific Beach Resident for many years. 
 


